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Dear Parents,

Welcome back to the Marshall ESL program. In this semester, the curriculum is more or
less the same as what we have done in last year, but kids will go further in depth with their
better maturity in comprehension also with their English level. A wider view to the thematic
topic is also the new goal throughout the following year’s curriculum. Let’s have a bright
expectation on it!

January is going to be another busy week! The students will spend the first half of the
month reviewing and going through assessments for each topic. They will be given a test
on phonics, grammar, and reading comprehension and will be graded according to their
performance. This is a great opportunity for the students and parents to see their learning
progress and how much they have learned.

After the tests, the students will focus on polishing their presentation skills, so they can be
ready for the speech contest at the end of the month. The students will use a slideshow
they have created in the presentation class, and they will give a three-minute presentation
on-stage. The presentation will be judged based on how well they perform, and the top 3
students will be selected and be awarded with a certificate. This is surely going to be an
exciting event!
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